WHAT WE ARE DOING IN CLUB THIS MONTH...

We are working hard on the Christmas program that will be presented on
December 19th during the Worship Service at church (10:45am). We also have
some fun Christmas activities and crafts planned for the month

NOTE: There is NO Kids Ciub or Impact on the last two
Wednesday'’s of this month: December 22nd and 29th. We will

resume on January 5th. Also, be sure to check out the upcoming
events at the bottom of this page!

Kids Club is held every Wednesday from 3:00pm-5:00pm for grades
Kindergarten - 5th grade. Children can ride the bus to the church after school
with a permission slip in the school office (Bus #35). For mare information,
please visit our website at www countrysidecc org or call the church office at
3095232834, You can also send a text to 815325 8079 with any questions.




UPCOMING EVENTS:
CHRISTMAS PARTY!

Our Kid Club Christmas Party will be
during our last Wednesday
(December 15th) from 3-5pm. Lots

of fun planned for this day! For more

information,_please click herel

CHRISTMAS PROGRAM
It's already time to start planning for
Christmasl! This year, the children of
the church will be putting together a
Christmas play that will be presented

during the Worship Service on
December 19th. Over the next few
weeks, the kids at Sunday School
and Kids Club will be hard at work
memorizing, acting, and recording
their parts of the program. We can't
wait to show you what we've been
working onl! Invite your families to
the sharing of our Savior’s birth truly
from the "mouths of babes."

December 19, 2021 at 10:45am
Countryside Christian Church



